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July 17, 1989

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Hector:

Thank you for the recent mailing relating to the
Boys' Club, the Longoria case, and other matters. This
helps keep me current on what's happening in Corpus. All
appears to be going well with you and with Dan Alfaro.

I look forward to a chance to visit with you
soon. Stay healthy.

Sincerely,

'I-%

/James DeAndh
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